LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE BULLETIN NOTES, FEBRUARY 2025

[image: ]																												Feb. 1, 2	Right to Life-LIFESPAN		Membership
The word membership frequently alarms people who think that it means going to meetings or being on a committee.  Membership with LIFESPAN could include that if you wish but mostly it is joining with others who want to protect God’s most precious gift, the gift of Life, and provide the encouragement needed to achieve that goal.  Please consider being a member of LIFESPAN by calling the office, 248-816-1546.

[image: ]																												Feb. 8, 9	Right to Life-LIFESPAN		Valentine’s Day
We hear that Valentine’s Day is a day to express our love to and for others.  Candy and flowers and greeting cards are the order of the day.  Well, this is true. But it is also a time to acknowledge the gift of love given to us by our Creator—the Gift of Life.   We are so blessed!!
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Offered in March, Be the Change is a program geared toward high school and college aged students that helps them understand how to discuss pro-life issues with their peers in a calm, non-confrontational manner.  Registration and information are available by calling the LIFESPAN office at 248-816-1546. 
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		Feb. 22,23	Right to Life-LIFESPAN	Baby Showers
Next month, Right to Life-Lifespan will sponsor upwards of 30 Baby Showers benefiting local pregnancy help centers.  These centers assist their clients with material goods and support for themselves and their babies.  The centers pick up the items collected at your faith community and have them available for moms who need them.  If you want to be a part of this this loving event, either at your faith community or organization, please contact Lifespan’s main office, 734-524-0162.
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